
Wisconsin Street (15th St. to Cody Rd.) Road Reconstruction Project – City of LeClaire 

 

Proposed recipient:  

City of LeClaire  

325 Wisconsin St. 

LeClaire, IA 52753 

 

Requested amount:  

$6,145,656  

 

Explanation of request:  

The funding would be used to reconstruct Wisconsin Street from 15th St. to Cody Rd. (or the 

downtown riverfront area). This includes the construction of a new sidewalk on the south side 

and a trail along the north side, which will create new pathways that run the entire length of 

town, enhancing the community’s interconnectivity of shopping areas, recreational parks, 

residential neighborhoods, and Pleasant Valley Jr. High School. The Wisconsin Street Trail is the 

last piece to connecting the heart of LeClaire to the Mississippi Riverfront and Mississippi River 

trails. Storm sewer is also included in this project. Currently, there is no storm sewer in this 

section of the City. The addition of storm sewer will allow for the construction of the sidewalk 

and trail in public right-of-way. 


